
REQUEST FOR BIDS 
FALL PROTECTION SYSTEM 

 
INTERCITY TRANSIT 

PROJECT 1711 
 

Intercity Transit, the public transportation provider in Thurston County, Washington, is 
requesting Bids from qualified firms interested in providing fall protection systems in 
coach/automotive maintenance bays.  Bid is to include installation at the Intercity Transit 
maintenance facility in Olympia, Washington. 
 
Estimate is $45,000 to $55,000, inclusive of taxes and permit fees. 
 
Contract documents are available through Builders Exchange of Washington, Inc. at 
http://www.bxwa.com.  Installation performed will be subject to Washington State prevailing 
wage rates. 
 
Sealed Bids are due no later than August 24, 2017, 3:00p.m. (PT).  
 
Please contact Jeff Peterson, Procurement Coordinator, by phone at (360) 705-5878 or email at 
jpeterson@intercitytransit.com with any questions regarding this solicitation. 
 
Intercity Transit is committed to maximum utilization of minority, women and disadvantaged 
businesses, and small businesses. All businesses are encouraged to apply. 


